
 

 
 
Great Easton C of E (Aided) Primary School 
Snow Hill 
Great Easton 
Dunmow 
Essex     CM6 2DR 
 
Tel:  01371 870219 
E-mail: admin@greateaston.essex.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Claire Jackman 
 

23rd November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Music Lessons at School with Essex Music Services 

 

Your child is registered for 1-to-1 music lessons at school. 

In order to continue with these lessons, please make payment to us as previously – cheques to 
be payable to Great Easton Primary School or if you’d like to pay via Schnappy, please let us 
know.  The cost is £75 for 15 minute lessons, £150 for 30 minutes. 

If you wish to discontinue lessons in the future, please let us know, giving due notice; this is 
usually by the preceding half-term, so October to end lessons at Christmas, February to end 
lessons at Easter, and May to end lessons in July – we will usually send a letter out advising you 
when notice is required. 

 

You might also wish to be aware of the Tuition Discounts and Instrument Hire that Essex Music 
Services offer, available through the following links: 

 

 https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/parents-carers/tuition-discount 

 https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/parents-carers/looked-after-children 

 https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/parents-carers/instrumental-hire 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sharon Scott 

Sharon Scott 
Business Manager 
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